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I support HB2585 to end Oregon motor voter. In a state where real ID isn’t required, I 

don’t see why the DMV should be tasked with assessing and approving the 

qualifications of voters. There is way too much potential to enroll unqualified persons 

on to our voter rolls. Considering the State has no desire to manage the integrity of 

said rolls in any way, it would be best to have a more stringent system of registering 

in the first place.  


